
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Telephone: 01772 744449 
Email: admin@whitefield-pri.lancs.sch.uk 

 
19th December 2017 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers                                                                       
                                                                                                                                

Year 6 Residential Visit to Tower Wood 21st – 23rd March 2018 
 

After the success of recent years’ residential visits, it has been agreed by the 
Governors that Year 6 children will go to Tower Wood, Windermere this year. 
In previous years, we have been to Whitehough in Burnley and Hothersall Lodge 
in Longridge. 
 
Miss Nuttall and Mr Huntington have visited Tower Wood and were pleased to 
see some familiar Whitehough faces now working there, and found the centre to 
be modern with some great activities on offer. 
 
This year we are offering a three day/two night residential visit at a cost of 
£195.00.  In response to concerns from our families, we have again kept the 
number of overnight stays to 2, thus the reduced cost level. The residential used 
to be in the region of £390.00 for a 4 night stay.  The children will still have just 
as much fun and experience new things like archery, tree climbing (!), zip wires 
and problem solving activities.  All activities including evening ones, meals and 
coach travel are included in the price of the visit. 
 
To confirm your child’s place we request a non-refundable deposit of £65.00 by 
11th January 2018. This can be paid using the on-line payment system or direct 
to the school office.  Please note that once a place has been requested, the 
deposit is strictly non-refundable.  Payment of the remaining amount can be 
made in full or in instalments but the full balance must be paid on or before 9th 
March 2018. 
 
Our preferred method of payment is via the on-line payment system but, if you 
wish to pay by cheque or cash, a payment card is available from the office upon 
request.  Please use the payment card and send it into school in an envelope 



together with the payment. Once the payment has been received, we will return 
the payment card via your child as a form of receipt. 
 
Your child will find the experience of being away from home for a few days a 
worthwhile, fun filled, action packed adventure where they will develop skills for 
life.  I still have great memories of my Y6 trip to Wales all those years ago!   
 
If you require further details on Tower Wood, please visit their website at 
http://www.tower.wood@lancashire.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs S Foster 
HEADTEACHER 

 
 
 
 

__________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 

Residential Visit to Tower Wood 21st – 23rd March 2018 
 

 
Child’s Name  …………………………………………………………  Class ………… 
 
 
My child will be attending the residential visit / My child will not be attending the 
residential visit. (Please delete as appropriate). 

 
              I enclose the deposit of £65.00. (Please make cheques payable to 
Whitefield Primary School). I am fully aware that the deposit is strictly non-
refundable. 
 
              I enclose the full payment of £195.00. 
 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………….......................……Parent/Carer 
 

 
Kindly return by Thursday 11th January 2018. 

 


